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K E E P  PAR K L A N D  G R O W I N G



INTRODUCTION

 The Keep Parkland Growing campaign was established 
with the intention of promoting community support for 
infrastructure projects that would allow the County to 
diversify the local economy.

 The Government of Alberta needed to hear from our 
residents. The campaign provided residents with a stake 
in the process, allowing them to provide input and 
engaging in a conversation where they might not have 
had the opportunity before. 

 In total, the eight posts shared for the campaign reached 
over 75 thousand people, receiving 1890 reactions and 
672 comments.



WHAT WE HEARD

 Residents are happy with the quality of life in 
Parkland County.

 There are severe impacts in the community as a 
result of the accelerated phase out of coal-fired 
energy.



WHAT WE HEARD

 Changes are happening now.

– Residents are already losing their jobs and in some 
instances relocating away from Parkland County.



WHAT WE HEARD

 Residents feel that Parkland County is worth 
investing in, and provided tangible reasons why:



WHAT WE HEARD

 Residents agree that 
infrastructure investment 
is required in Parkland 
County.

 Train delays on Highway 
60 at the CN rail line and 
the condition of Highway 
628 were the two issues 
that we heard about most.



WHAT’S HAPPENED SINCE?

 Since the completion of the campaign, communication 
with the Province has continued but there has not been 
any progress with funding critical infrastructure projects.

 In December, 2017, a memorandum of understanding 
was presented to the provincial government, however the 
government has yet to respond.


